
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Parent/Teacher  interviews for students in Pre primary to Year 6 will be held 

shortly. Bookings must be finalised before the 22nd June, when bookings for this 

event will close. 

 

Interviews are strictly 15 minutes and spaces are limited. 

 

Go to www.schoolinterviews.com.au and follow these simple instructions.  

                                                                        Simply enter the code 

                                                                             cbrbu  

                                                                        and press "Go" 
 

                                   Enter your details   

 
                                   Select the teachers you wish to see  

  

  
Select the appointment times that suit your family 
 

  

  
When you click FINISH, your interview timetable will be 
emailed to you automatically. If you do not receive your email 
immediately 
Check your junk mail folder AND make sure you have spelled 

your email address correctly. DO NOT DELETE the email you 

are sent. You may need to refer back to it. 

  

You can return to www.schoolinterviews.com.au at any time and change your 
interviews, via a link in the email that was sent to you, when you made your 
bookings - until the bookings close on 22nd June. 

 

http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/
http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/

